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April 10, 2015        EOL Retraction 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 
Subject: Product Discontinuance 

 

Bel Fuse Inc. is issuing this correspondence as confirmation of a part that is still active and was 
incorrectly designated as EOL on a list of EOL parts per EOL20141030001. 

Please add the following Bel P/N back to your AVL: 

MFG p/n: S558-5999-Z5-F 

DK p/n:  507-1475-2-ND 
 

We are able to manufacture this P/N, open orders will be processed and POs can be entered 
immediately. 

Please accept my apologies for any confusion on this matter. Thank you for your understanding 
in this matter. Should you have any questions, please contact your local Bel representative or 
contact me directly at 201-432-0463. 

 

Sincerely, 

Warren Mitch                                                                                                                           
Product Administrator                                                                                                                   
Bel Fuse Inc. 
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